
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are invited to our Macmillan Coffee morning. 

 

Date: Friday 24th September 

Time: 9am to 10am 

Place: Meadow Classroom, Long Lane Primary School 

 

 

Donations of cakes (homemade 

or shop bought) are welcomed. 

 

To keep everyone safe we ask that you wear a mask until you 

are seated in our Long Lane Café, from there we will be 

providing table service.  Unfortunately, we need to limit 

numbers to immediate family only. 
 

 

We are looking forward to raising funds for Macmillan together 

 

 
 


